COMMUNICATION – C3 ITEM 1 Special Committee of the Whole July 8, 2020

From: Nancy Santarsieri-Antonelli

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 11:25 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio < Maurizio. Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario

<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda

<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Iafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony

<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Racco,

Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;

Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement < Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Files OP .19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007---- REQUESTING A REJECTION OF A M7O!

I would like to formally express my concern around the potential that the Ontario government may be issuing Ministerial Zoning Orders (MZO) without notice or hearings bypassing the normal planning processes.

This is an injustice and should not be allowed as it pertains to the Board of Trade Golf Course Development. I am strongly against this and I would like to request that the Vaughan Council NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN!

An MZO is not acceptable and it is un-democratic!

We have the right to voice our concerns of the development and have done so in our previous formal complaint.

We would like to continue to express our concerns at the upcoming meeting and not be silenced by an MZO!

Kind regards,

Nancy and Antonio Antonelli

Wycliffe Avenue Woodbridge ON